
 

  

        11th December 2012 
 
Dear Reception Parent/Carer 
 
School Lunches Spring Term 2013 
 

Following the success of the Reception children having School lunches on Fridays 
we are pleased to offer them school lunches Monday – Friday with effect from 
Tuesday 8th January 2013 when they return for the Spring Term. 
The option of having a school lunch only on a Friday will no longer be available so 
please consider carefully whether your child will be happy to eat a school dinner 
every day! 
We also require half a term’s notice to swap from School Dinners to Packed 
Lunches or vice versa, however, your child will be able to change after a 3 week trial 
period if they do not like the school lunch!  
Please return the slip to the school office by Friday 14th December as the catering 

order will need to be placed for the new term. 
 
Mrs Beveley Murphy 
Head of Foundation Stage 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
Name………………………………………….. Class…………………………………….. 
 

⁯* My child wishes to have School Dinners every day w.e.f 7th January 2013 

and I enclose a cheque for £58 payable to Herts County Council OR 

⁯* My child wishes to have Packed Lunches every day w.e.f 7th January 2013 

 
Signed Parent/Carer………………………………………… 
 
 
 

* Delete as appropriate 
           

        

 


